

HORSE TRIALS AND DRESSAGE SHOW @ CHESTNUT RIDGE Presented by CHESTNUT RIDGE & EAST AURORA PONY CLUB September 12, 2020

Dear Sirs or Madams,

On September 12th, we are celebrating our 15th Anniversary of the Saddle Up Benefit for Roswell at Chestnut Ridge Equestrian Center. This is a wonderful horse show where riders raise money for Roswell. The day benefits cancer research and patient care in Western New York at Roswell Park Cancer Institute (EX#201200).

The Chestnut Ridge Equestrian community is passionate about fighting cancer, a cause that has touched so many in one way or another. We are proud to partner with Roswell Park to assist those who face this disease. Over the past 14 years, we have raised \$211,306. Last year alone we had over 100 riders and supporters raising \$18,024.

Due to COVID-19 restrictions this year there will be no silent auction, basket raffle, or vendors. We must do what is necessary to limit large gatherings of spectators, but we still need your support.

In order to continue this special event, we are seeking both in kind and monetary donations. Please consider sponsoring our event with monetary donations or prizes for class winners. For more information, please contact Megan Gamin, Co-Chair of Saddle Up for Roswell, at (716) 390-4332 or pistolmeg@thegamins.com.

Thank you for your support. Without you and your generosity, this day can not be a success.

Check out the Chestnut Ridge Equestrian Center today! http://chestnutridgeequestriancenter.com